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Weekly News – 13th July 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents, 

Lots of reminders and information this week! 

The children have had another good week, they were all very excited about 
meeting their new Year 2 teacher on Friday.  

The children will not be having any reading books over the summer so we 
will be collecting them in next week. If you have any at home please ensure 
they are in the children’s book bags so we can collect them in. There will not 
be any more high frequency words this year; the wallets will be collected in 
next week. 

We will be sending the children’s work books home gradually next week. We 
need to keep back the books of eight children to pass up to Year 2. If your 
child is one of those eight whose books we are keeping you will receive 
them at Christmas time or early in the new year. It would be helpful if 
children had a plastic bag to carry their books and any other bits we are 
sending home. 

 

English 

In English this week we have been creating posters for Reception about 
what it is like in Year 1. We have thought about all the things we have learnt 
in Year 1, what was our favourite bit and any top tips! 

We have also finished off our Non-Fiction books about the Amazon 
Rainforest. We were very impressed with what the children created, we will 
be sending them home for you to see. 

Talking Point: What is your best memory of Year 1? 
 

MathsIn maths we have been creating our own maths book for the 

Reception class about what they have learnt in Year 1. All the children 
really enjoyed discussing what they had remembered and were really 
surprised by how much they had learnt over the year! 

Picnics!Our class picnics are next week – Just a reminder that Foxglove are 
going on Monday, Cornflower are going on Tuesday and Lavender are going 
on Wednesday. We will be leaving at 11.45am and returning at 1.30pm. We 
will need some adults to help with the walk to Canbury Park and back. 
Please bring a picnic blanket and children are allowed to bring a small 
cuddly toy if they want to. Everyone is welcome. We look forward to seeing 
you there. 
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On Thursday 19th July the children 

can bring in one game from 

home to play with their friends in 

class. Please make sure it is 

named and in a bag.  

Friday 20th July is the last day of 

term and school closes at 

1.30pm. 

Please check the table outside 

the main entrance for any lost 

property. 

 


